
Amendment of 11/18/21 minutes

Explanation

Upon review of the 11/18/21 specially called meeting of the Thomasville City Schools Board of 
Education, the minutes (approved by the board on 12/7/2021) do not reflect the motion made 
by Mrs. Oliver regarding increases to substitute pay.

Though the ESSER funds were noted during discussion as an initial source for providing the 
additional payment and these funds are temporary, the motion reflected that the increase was 
not intended to be temporary and that locals funds/other funds would have to be budgeted by 
the time ESSER funds run out (2024) to cover the increase in substitute pay not covered by the 
state budget for reimbursement.

The minutes, therefore, should be amended to reflect the motion appropriately and not reflect 
the temporary status of the ESSER funds.

NOTE:

As the board needs to review substitute pay again in accordance with SL2021-180 (aka – the actual 2021-2022 
state budget), all amended and any new information will be communicated and revised to accurately reflect board 
actions to staff and substitutes.


